-~ 411 Brixton Ave |
| **.. _ St., Lo mbort, i.ue
August 18, 1968

Dear ¥r. Maclean,

I an sorry for not
writing for so long, but I
have been very busy for the
past few nontha.

Thenk you for your
lotters and reports. Keep
up the good work,

I obscerved the cclips
from Crand'iere, ond althoug
eonditions werc not perfect,
we were able to see totality

Pest regards, and
good observing,

Jin Low
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